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VISITORS TO THE SCHOOLS 

 
Citizens are encouraged to visit the schools. 
 
Persons wishing to visit or meet with a teacher for the purpose of discussing a particular 
problem shall do so only at a time when it does not interrupt the normal school 
program. Persons wishing to make arrangements may do so by securing an 
appointment with the teacher through the office of the principal, the guidance office, or 
by direct contact with the teacher. 
 
No person shall visit a school without first reporting to the office of the principal as to 
the purpose and place of the visit. 
 
The School Board believes that parents of school children have special rights and 
responsibilities to keep themselves informed about the schools in order to benefit their 
children. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


